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Dear Parents,

A message from the Primary Team
The Primary staff would like to wish you all a
Happy New Year.

Lighting up Literacy
Our poetry booklets arrived at the end of last
term. Every child in the Primary has a poem
included. They are still for sale and there are no
limits to how many copies you can buy. The cost
of the book is £6 (to cover printing costs). Please
send the correct money in a named envelope if
you would like one.

House Handwriting Results
At the end of last term, the Primary School ran a
House Handwriting competition for the Juniors.
Here are the results. Well done to all pupils who
completed an entry. We will be entering the
winners in an ISA competition.

1st - Akshat 
2nd - Emily
3rd - Manjor 
4th - Abe 
Years 3/4
1st - Viraj 
2nd - Ameer
3rd - James 
4th - Isaac 

Stationery Shop
Shiv, our Head Prefect, is planning on running
the Stationery Shop on a Friday lunchtime. If
your child would like to buy stationery from
School, please send them with some change. 

Infants
1st - Asher
2nd - Yusuf

House Results
1st - Atkinson
2nd - Bemrose
3rd - Derby
4th - Blackton

Lost Property
We have a table of lost property in the Juniors. If
your child has lost any items of clothing, you are
welcome to come and check. Please label all your
child’s possessions. When items are labelled there
is a much higher success rate that items find their
correct owner! Any items not collected will be
donated to the second-hand uniform shop.

Hot House
Mr Eno has sent letters to all the children in Year
4 and 5 about individual lessons. If you need a
copy of the letter, please let Mrs Genders know.

A word from our Head... Happy New Year! It has been a pleasure to welcome your children back into
School. As you can see, so much is going on already, and so much for us to look forward to. I hope to see
you at some of the many events that will be happening soon.
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Dates for your diary
Monday 15th January - Hockey Club starts
Wednesday 17th January - PTA meeting - all welcome
Saturday 20th January - Scholarship Day

W/C 22nd January - All Primary Clubs commence
Tuesday 23rd January - Scholastic Book Fair arrives
Saturday 27th January - Tanzania Jazz & Curry Night

Clubs
Clubs start in week 3. Your child will have brought
home the letter today. Please encourage them to
participate in at least one club. 

Parents’ Evenings
Please note the dates of parents’ evenings this
term. A letter to book appointments will come home
next week.

Weather
Please ensure that your child has a school coat in
School. These are available to buy online. We also
suggest that children have a school hat or similar in
navy blue or black, gloves and a scarf. 


